
Dear editor: 

Thank you for your letter and for the reviewer’ comments concerning 

our manuscript entitled “Endometrial Clear Cell Carcinoma Invades the 

Right Oviduct with a Cooccurring Ipsilateral Oviduct Adenomatoid tumor: 

A Case Report” (ID: 58995). Those comments are all valuable and very 

helpful for revising and improving our paper, as well as the important 

guiding significance to our researches. We have studied comments 

carefully and have made correction which we hope meet with approval. 

The importance of this manuscript and the responds to the reviewer’s 

comments are as flowing: 

(1) We have provided the author contributions;  

(2) We have provided original pictures. Please provide the original 

figure document;  

(3) PMID and DOI numbers are provided; 

(4) The “Article Highlights” is provided.  

 

Sincerely Yours， 

Hong Shen （申洪，Corresponding Author） 

Professor of Department of Pathology, Southern Medical University 

Sep.27，2020 

shenhong2010168@163.com 

 

 

 


